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Government Record LNP Record  

   Labour hire licensing laws – national first   Voted against these laws 

   Paid domestic and family violence leave – 
nation first 

  Voted against these laws 

   Industrial manslaughter laws – the first state 
in Australia to do so 

  Voted against these laws 

   Made wage theft a criminal offence    Voted against the Wage Theft Inquiry 

   Paid pandemic leave for all public sector 
workers 

  Has called for Queensland’s borders to be 
wide open 64 times  

   Restored rights of injured workers to 
common law workers’ compensation 

  Stripped away compensation rights of about 
9000 injured workers 

   National leader in response to dust lung 
diseases  

  Removed rights and entitlements of injured 
workers 

   New portable long service leave laws for 
community service workers  

  Voted against these laws that cover a 
community services workforce of 70% women  

   World’s best practice Work Health and 
Safety Laws 

  Voted against reforms to improve the safety 
of workers 

   New public holidays for Easter Sunday, 
Christmas Eve after 6pm, and the one-off 
People’s Long Weekend  

  Voted against these laws 

   Labour Day public holiday restored to its 
rightful place in May 

  Stripped Queenslanders of a long-held 
public holiday in May  

   Supporting decent wage increases and 
penalty rates for low paid workers 

  Supported cutting penalty rates  

   Reforms to the IR Act that include nation 
leading industrial protections for workers 
subject to sexual harassment and sex-based 
and gender-based harassment and ensures the 
effective representation of workers and 
employers by registered organisations  

  Voted against these laws 

 




